
Veritex Holdings, Inc. Announces Q1 2015 Earnings Release

April 20, 2015

DALLAS, April 20, 2015 (GLOBE NEWSWIRE) -- Veritex Holdings, Inc. (Nasdaq:VBTX), the holding company for Veritex Community Bank,
announced today that it will release results of operations and financial condition for the quarter ended March 31, 2015 before 7:30 a.m. EDT on
Wednesday, April 29, 2015.

About Veritex Holdings, Inc.

Headquartered in Dallas, Texas, Veritex Holdings, Inc. is a bank holding company that conducts banking activities through its wholly-owned subsidiary,
Veritex Community Bank, with locations throughout the Dallas metropolitan area. Veritex Community Bank is a Texas state chartered bank regulated
by the Texas Department of Banking and the Board of Governors of the Federal Reserve System.
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